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Howard Headlines: 

Issue 7 Spring Term 2019 

Howard Sports:  

CROSS COUNTRY: Well done to all the children 

who completed our recent cross country run. They 

showed perseverance and determination and most 

importantly, they all enjoyed themselves. 

NETBALL:  We are proud to report that our 

netball team continues to enjoy great success. The 

girls, led by Miss Handley, won the High Five 

Netball Tournament against six other schools on 

Wednesday 3rd April. Congratulations! 

SPORTS DAY: 

 Key Stage 2 - Thursday 6th June at Croydon 
Arena. 

 Key Stage 1 - Thursday 11th July at Old 
Whitgiftian Sports Field.  

Pupil voice –WEAR IT WILD DAY! 

At Howard we try to encourage all pupils to be independent and 

make their voices heard. This year, four of our pupils from Year 

4 have taken the initiative to organise and promote Wear It Wild 

Day at Howard Primary. On Friday 3rd May children and staff will 

be encouraged to donate £1 and dress up as an endangered 

animal. The Money raised will go to the WWF to support their 

many projects to help endangered species across the globe. We 

would like to thank Amiliana, Leen, Ryan and Lucy for all their 

hard work!  

Key dates: 

 

Tuesday 23rd April – School re-opens for summer term. 

Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS. 

 Monday 13th May – English – grammar, punctuation and 

spelling (Papers 1 and 2). 

 Tuesday 14th May – English – reading. 

 Wednesday 15th May – Mathematics papers 1 and 2 – 

arithmetic and reasoning. 

 Mathematics paper 3 – reasoning. 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May – Half Term break. 

Monday 3rd June – Staff INSET day. 

Week commencing 10th June – Year 1 phonics screening check. 

Saturday 22nd June - Friends of Howard Summer Fair. 

Tuesday 23rd July – School closes for summer holidays.  

Tuesday 3rd September – INSET day. 

Wednesday 4th September - INSET day. 

Thursday 5th September – School re-opens. 

Monday 21st October - Friday 25th October – Autumn Half Term. 

Monday 28th October – INSET day. 

Tuesday 29th October – School re-opens. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported us in raising 

money for Brain Tumour Research on Wear a Hat 

day. It was lovely to see so many children taking 

part and some of their own creations were quite 

spectacular! We managed to raise over £300 for 

this important cause, all thanks to you and your 

children. 

Don’t forget the Book Fair! 

 

The scholastic Book Fair is back from Thursday 25th to Tuesday 

30th April. Not only will you have the opportunity to buy some 

fantastic books for your child, but every book you purchase also 

helps the school to gain more books for our pupils in class.  

Say Cheese!  

 

Congratulations to the lucky children in Year 3 who 

had their photo taken for the Tate Britain’s photo 

project. Their photos will be added to 115,000 

other children from Year 3 classes across London, 

and will form part of Steve McQueen’s amazing 

exhibition at the Tate which will run from 

November 2019 to May 2020.  

 

Continuing on the photography theme, our school 

photographers will be in to take individual, sibling 

and class photos on Tuesday 7th May. 

Wishing you all a very Happy Easter from Howard 

Primary! 


